
I disagree with the decisions being made in this bill. I have enjoyed watersports on the willamette for many years with friends an 
family. I plan to continue to do so and this bill would stop that from happening. There is no scientific proof that motorboats of more 
than 4,000lbs have more or less effect on river banks and the environment. I also think it is unfair to discriminate against one 
specific type of boat. If you are going to take the privilege away from one demographic it should be taken away from all water sports.


